
 

 

 

                January 2020 Newsletter  
 

 

Our next Luncheon meeting is January 15, 2020 

Board meeting right after Lunch 

 
 

 “Cheers to a new year and another chance for us to get it right.” —                                 
Oprah Winfrey  

 

Happy New year and many blessings to all our Services Clubs and their Members 

 

Can you believe it! we are now in year of our Lord 2020 

. So much has happened, so many accomplishments and yet there is always much to do!                                                      

We will deal with the priorities and the things we cannot change we will put in God’s Hands. 

As President my motto is “Determination and Direction” 
I am so Proud of our Organization, the Board and our Member Clubs! 

 

 And it continues 

 

We have awesome Guest Speakers that you can invite to speak at your individual Clubs.                                                        

We network, share and support each other; Break Bread, by having Lunch!                                                                                                                    

Can you think of a more Beautiful way to communicate/socialize with each other?                                                                  

My challenge to each of you is to invite other Service Clubs, Sobrieties, Fraternities and                                                                                           

Agencies that provide a valuable service for our Community.                                                                          

Come and Join the Presidents Club of Dayton! 

 

 

 

Khadijah Ali 
The Presidents Club of Dayton 

The Exchange Club of Dayton 

(937) 409-7887 

Khadijahali97@yahoo.com  
 

https://parade.com/919718/alexandra-hurtado/oprah-speech-2020-vision-tour-wellness/
mailto:Khadijahali97@yahoo.com
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Speakers Bio’s 

 
From the Exchange Club I invited, our good friend Allen Johnson, he will 

join the Presidents Club luncheon and share how he 

DANCED ACROSS SPAIN 
President Khadijah Ali gave him yet another well-deserved Exchange 

cup after he took us on a dancing tour of Spain with words and pictures. He 
is a dedicated world traveler (32 books) and has been around (all around) 

the world. In this case he and his family started at Madrid with a family from 
Chile (to help with the Spanish, among other things) and went 2,000 miles 

to see museums, castles, a Roman aqueduct, gardens, art and more. And, 
yes, he danced in some of those historical plazas. Marvelous! 
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From the Circle of VisionKeepers, Inc we invited Derrick Patrick, 

Advocate, Artist of pencil art 
 

 
 

Third speaker to be announced 

:  

Information of Events from our Clubs and Community 

 

We are also accepting application for the Outstanding Club Member Breakfast. Each Club can select two (2) 

Club Members. That is also being held in May of 2020; Date to be Announced.  

Holly Beard will be sending meeting dates for the Bob Chiles Golf Classic, scheduled for May 2020                 

(date to be announced)-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

---------------------------- 

• To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email Marcia Bostick at 

mbostick@dacc.org 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 

 

Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders 

 

        In an effort to support our PCoD members and the public, this section is dedicated to providing a list of area 

information leaders, whether they be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These 

individuals, if contacted, may make themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events and share 

important programs, projects, issues or topics with audiences about our community and perhaps where additional 

volunteer leadership can play an important role in the success of these programs. 

mailto:mbostick@dacc.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
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This list may change from time to time in order to keep it updated.  But it is a great reference guide to many areas 

of arts, social services, business, government and education in our community. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community 

• Remember to:  

✓  Send your sponsored activities.   

✓  Subscribe for the PC newsletter.    

✓  Use the website for registering your events. 

✓  Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org 

 

Please visit our website and confirm that your club's information is correct and let Marcia Bostick at 

mbostick@dacc.org know the changes you have. Go to Members page and select your club: 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/member  or http://presidentsclubdayton.org/  

 

 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
mailto:mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org
mailto:mbostick@dacc.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/member
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/
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Our next Luncheon meeting February 19th, 2020 

11:30 am till 1:00 pm @ Masonic Temple (lower level) 

 

Freezing 

cold winds, 

biting chills, and 

white snow fluffed hills 

Valentine’s Day, oh how gay! 

Presidents’ Day is coming our way. 

February, sweet and small, greatest month of all.” 

― Eric Lies (28 Word Poem for February 

 

 And it continues 

 

We have awesome Guest Speakers that you can invite to speak at your individual Clubs.                                                        

We network, share and support each other; Break Bread, by having Lunch!                                                                                                                    

Can you think of a more Beautiful way to communicate/socialize with each other?                                                                  
My challenge to each of you is to invite other Service Clubs, Sobrieties, Fraternities and                                                                                           

Agencies that provide a valuable service for our Community.                                                                          

Come and Join the Presidents Club of Dayton! 

 

Guest Speakers 

Dan Semsel: President Miami Valley Military Associatio (MVMAA) 

Regional Veteran Workforce Consultant Company 

Will give updates on the Bob Chile Golf Classics and more 

, daniel.semsel@dvs.ohio.gov  

 South Main St. Ste 320, Dayton, Ohio, 45402,  

6142967882 

 

 

  

Dennis Darrah denagon1@woh.rr.com United State Census   

 

The Census Bureau's mission is to serve as the nation’s leading provider of quality data about its people and 

economy. The Census Bureau operates under Title 13 and Title 26 of the U.S. Code. Our goal is to provide the 

best mix of timeliness, relevancy, quality and cost for the data we collect and services we provide. Dennis also 

has info on job availability for this company. 

 

 

mailto:denagon1@woh.rr.com
https://www.census.gov/about/authority.html
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Dr, Varun Mahajan, CEO/Director of Mahajan Therapeutics 

Dr. Varun Mahajan is a board-certified breast imaging radiologist with a medical degree from Case Western 

Reserve University School of Medicine.  In 2016 he assumed position as chief executive officer for Mahajan 

Therapeutics, a mental health and drug addiction agency with presence in Dayton and southern Ohio.  He 

currently serves on the board of directors at The Ohio Commission for Minority Health and The Columbus 

Symphony Orchestra.  He has published three scientific papers, presented at national meetings, and spearheaded 

multiple research projects.  He is an Ohio native, and lives with his wife and three children. Contact 937-275-

1500 location 6300 N. Dayton, Ohio 45415 

 

Khadijah Ali 
The Presidents Club of Dayton 

Exchange Club of Dayton 

(937) 409-7887 

Khadijahali97@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

Information of Events from our Clubs and Community 

 

We are also accepting application for the Outstanding Club Member Breakfast. Each Club can select a Club 

Member and someone in the community who has done an outstanding service to the community. That is also 

being held May 7, 2020.  

The Bob Chiles Golf Outing is May 8th at the Beavercreek Golf Course. Holly Beard has been having committee meetings 
for the Bob Chiles Golf Outing, if you are interested in being on the golf committee, please send her an email: 
holly@parrotsportsgear.com. We are looking for sponsors for this important fund-raising event that supports our Local 
Military Fisher Houses and more. Here is the link for the golf 
flyer.    http://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

• To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email Marcia Bostick at 

mbostick@dacc.org 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 

 

 

mailto:Khadijahali97@yahoo.com
mailto:holly@parrotsportsgear.com
http://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf
mailto:mbostick@dacc.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
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Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders 

        

To support our PCoD members and the public, this section is dedicated to providing a list of area information 

leaders, whether they be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These individuals, if 

contacted, may make themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events and share important 

programs, projects, issues or topics with audiences about our community and perhaps where additional volunteer 

leadership can play an important role in the success of these programs. 

This list may change from time to time in order to keep it updated.  But it is a great reference guide to many areas 

of arts, social services, business, government and education in our community. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community 

• Remember to:  

✓  Send your sponsored activities.   

✓  Subscribe for the PC newsletter.    

✓  Use the website for registering your events. 

✓  Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org 

 

Please visit our website and confirm that your club's information is correct and let Marcia Bostick at 

mbostick@dacc.org know the changes you have. Go to Members page and select your club: 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/member  or http://presidentsclubdayton.org/  

 

Download these Forms: 

 

Bob Chiles Classic Golf Registration Form 
 http://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf 

 

Outstanding Club Member Breakfast Award 
 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/ocmembernomination_2020.pdf  

 
 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
mailto:mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org
mailto:mbostick@dacc.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/member
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/
http://www.presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/ocmembernomination_2020.pdf
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On behalf of the Presidents Club of Dayton, please stay safe and practice healthy; We have 

decided to practice social distancing due to the COVID-19 virus and find ways to help our 

community.  

   

Khadijah Ali  
The Presidents Club of Dayton 

The Exchange Club of Dayton 

(937) 409-7887 

Khadijahali97@yahoo.com  

 

Information of Events from our Clubs and Community 

Let Holly Beard know if you would like to volunteer for the Annual Bob Chiles Golf Classic. The Golf Classic 

has been rescheduled to July 10, 2020 meetings have already started. Meetings currently are held using 

Virtual On-Line Zoom the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the month. If you would be interested in joining the team, please 
advise by contacting Holly Beard at Holly@parrotsportsgear.com or call at 937-572-3409. 

 

We are also accepting application for the Outstanding Club Member Breakfast. Each Club can select two (2) 

Club Members. The Banquet may be cancelled due to the virus, but we can still honor your recipient(s) with the 

certificate. 

 

mailto:Khadijahali97@yahoo.com
mailto:Holly@parrotsportsgear.com
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

• To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email Marcia Bostick at 

mbostick@dacc.org 

 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 

 

 Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders 

 

      To support our PCoD members and the public, this section is dedicated to providing a list of area information 

leaders, whether they be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These individuals, if 

contacted, may make themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events and share important 

programs, projects, issues or topics with audiences about our community and perhaps where additional volunteer 

leadership can play an important role in the success of these programs. 

Please use this link to download the Best Member Award Form, submit your nominations in Word or typed in 

an email to Tony Massoud at tmassoud211@cs.com 

 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/pcod_application_2020.pdf 

We have the link for the Bob Chiles Golf Outing for golfing and sponsorship, and remember, that the outing has 

been rescheduled to July 10th and use this form to join the golf outing and to be a sponsor: 

 http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf  

We request all organizations help promote this worthy cause by signing up four-some’s and sponsorships, details 

in flyer 

 

Organization Membership Events 
 
NONE REPORTED 

mailto:mbostick@dacc.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
mailto:tmassoud211@cs.com
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/pcod_application_2020.pdf
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf
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"You are the sum-total of everything you've ever seen, heard, eaten, smelled, 

been told, forgot - it's all there. Everything influences each of us, and because of 

that I try to make sure that my experiences are positive."                                                      

Maya Angelou 
 

Everyone, stay Safe and Practice Healthy 

 

What is information and why is it important? 

The Importance of Information…What is information and why is it important? 

And this is the key importance of information -                                                                                        

It allows a business to make informed decisions by presenting data in a way that can be 

interpreted by management. 

 

See below for details to use The Presidents Club of Dayton’s Zoom 

program for your events free! 
 

For the Presidents Club of Dayton to ensure better communications we need all Member 

Clubs to provide current officers’ information 

We are asking for updated/ current list of all Member Club’s officers 

We need current Officers names emails and phone numbers by May 30, 2020 

 send to me.  

 

Khadijah Ali  
The Presidents Club of Dayton 

The Exchange Club of Dayton 

(937) 409-7887 

Khadijahali97@yahoo.com: 

mailto:Khadijahali97@yahoo.com
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Information/Announcements of Events from our Clubs and Communities 

Rescheduled 

Let Holly Beard know if you would like to volunteer for the Annual Bob Chiles Golf Classic 

rescheduled     July 10th 2020 the committee is currently using Zoom… 

holly@parrotsportsgear.com 

Please download the Golf Registration Form for details. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf 

Recognitions 

In celebration of National Volunteer Week, the City of Kettering has named Bob Montavon the 

awardee for the Mayor's Award for Volunteer Service. Bob is very active in several volunteer 

activities, especially Dor-Wood Optimist Club where he has served in various capacities, 

including President. He is also a past Lt. Governor for the Ohio District, and remains active in 

the District. 

  

Please join me in congratulating Bob for this recognition and his continued contributions to 

"bringing out the best". He is truly an example of "Imagine the Power of You", and the influence 

of Optimists in the community. 

  

Yours in Optimist, 

  

Governor Myron Rheaume 

Dates to be Announced 

The Presidents Club of Dayton’s Board of Directors met and decided due to the “social 

distancing” due to COVID-19 virus, and not knowing how long of a recovery period will be 

involved 

We are cancelling these (2) major events 

• The Outstanding Volunteer Breakfast (date to be announce) 

• Citizen Legion of Honor Award rescheduled for October 7, 2021 (location to be 

announced) 

• We are Virtual 

mailto:holly@parrotsportsgear.com
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf
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• Presidents Club Membership Free Zoom Meeting Use for Paid 

Membership Only 

• Due to the pandemic and no meetings, no gatherings being held safely for the fear of 

infection, The Presidents Club of Dayton has subscribed to Zoom for the purpose of 

providing our organizations a way to conduct virtual online meetings that we can use. 

Your organization can schedule programs and board meetings using Zoom and it is free 

to our members if you reserve your time ahead of others and your membership is paid. 

Our subscription provides unlimited meeting time and up to 100 participants for each 

meeting. 

• For your organization to use Zoom, these are the appropriate steps you must take to use 

Zoom (providing your dues are paid up to date): 

• Visit the Presidents Club’s Website to verify that the date you want is available. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-

events/month.calendar/2020/05/01/- 

• Add the event to the calendar and “SAVE”, this will ensure your time and day are 

scheduled. Do not forget to set your start time and end time because other 

organizations will need to schedule.  

• Use this email to notify that you have scheduled your event and a schedule will be set 

up for your organization on Zoom and the information to use Zoom will be sent to you 

with log-on and password. 

• Please email the details to MeetingAdmin@presidentsclubdayton.org and include in the 

details of the meeting and who the Leader will be with their email address, do you want 

a password for your participants to enter Zoom or not. Do you want your meeting 

videotaped? We will setup your organization’s Zoom meeting for you.  

• Use someone who is familiar with Zoom. It is quite easy to use, with a computer, laptop, 

smartphone or telephone. You can share this with your organization for them to learn 

https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-

Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460  

 

 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/05/01/-
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/05/01/-
mailto:MeetingAdmin@presidentsclubdayton.org
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460
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To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email Marcia Bostick at 

mbostick@dacc.org 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 

 

 

 Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders 

        To support our PCoD members and the public, this section provides a list of area information 

leaders, whether they be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These 

individuals, if contacted, may make themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events 

and share important programs, projects, issues or topics with audiences about our community and 

perhaps where additional volunteer leadership can play an important role in the success of these 

programs. 

 

 
 

  

  

 

mailto:mbostick@dacc.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
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Our next Luncheon Meeting TBD 

  11:30 am at the Masonic Temple 

Board Meeting on June 17th at 6:00 pm 

 

Our prayers go out to all who were affected by the Virus that the Tornadoes that ravaged Montgomery and 

surrounding counties last year…We are equally Blessed/grateful for the out pouring of Neighborly support for 

those in need and all the money, water, food, toiletries that were given. We are very saddened by the 

unfortunate criminal act that took place in Minneapolis to George Floyd and the violence that followed in cities 

throughout the country including Dayton.  

However, let us be thankful for the Sheriff’s Department, the Police Departments, the Fire Departments, all first 

responders and workers who give their time providing medical and other services to our communities without 

regard to their lives.  

Unfortunately, we could not Honor your Best Members at the “Presidents Club Volunteer of the Year Award 

Breakfast” for 2020. All events including the “Citizen Legion of Honor Award” have been canceled for the 

safety of everyone. However, we may have our regular monthly luncheons with Guest Speakers in the future 

and will let you know. In the meantime, if you would like the Presidents Club to use Zoom to provide you with 

programs like many of our members are doing, we would be happy to set up a monthly Zoom program. These 

work well like Miamisburg Lions, Civitan Club of Dayton, Dayton Arab American Forum, and others have 

been doing. 

President Khadijah Ali was recently admitted to the hospital for a mild heart attack. Her condition is not known 

at this time but your prayers for her quick recovery is important for her healing. 

There are events in this newsletter including free use of The Presidents Club of Dayton’s Zoom Application offered free 

to Members of the Presidents Club of Dayton. Please verify that your dues have been paid. Instructions below. 

Khadijah Ali  
The Presidents Club of Dayton 

The Exchange Club of Dayton 

(937) 409-7887 

Khadijahali97@yahoo.com: 
 

Created by Tony Massoud 

 

 

mailto:Khadijahali97@yahoo.com
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• Presidents Club Membership Free Zoom Meeting Use for Paid Membership Only 

• Due to the pandemic and no meetings, no gatherings being held safely for the fear of infection, The 

Presidents Club of Dayton has subscribed to Zoom for the purpose of providing our organizations a way 

to conduct virtual online meetings that we can use. Your organization can schedule programs and 

board meetings using Zoom and it is free to our members if you reserve your time ahead of others and 

your membership is paid. Our subscription provides unlimited meeting time and up to 100 participants 

for each meeting. 

• For your organization to use Zoom, these are the appropriate steps you must take to use Zoom 

(providing your dues are paid up to date): 

• Visit the Presidents Club’s Website to verify that the date you want is available. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/05/01/- 

• Add the event to the calendar and “SAVE”, this will ensure your time and day are scheduled. Do not 

forget to set your start time and end time because other organizations will need to schedule.  

• Use this email to notify that you have scheduled your event and a schedule will be set up for your 

organization on Zoom and the information to use Zoom will be sent to you with log-on and password. 

• Please email the details to MeetingAdmin@presidentsclubdayton.org and include in the details of the 

meeting and who the Leader will be with their email address, do you want a password for your 

participants to enter Zoom or not. Do you want your meeting videotaped? We will setup your 

organization’s Zoom meeting for you.  

• Use someone who is familiar with Zoom. It is quite easy to use, with a computer, laptop, smartphone, 

or telephone. You can share this with your organization for them to learn 

https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-

Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460  

 

 Information of Events from our Clubs and Community 

 

1. The Bob Chiles Golf Outing has been rescheduled to July 10th. See updated registration form. Still need golfers 

and sponsors. Download the Bob Chiles Golf Registration Form 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf  

2. Dorwood Optimist Club will have its Annual Fundraising Golf Outing at Jamaica Run Golf Course September 

10th. Details to Be Determined (TBD) Contact Jack Akerman at jackakernan51@gmail.com  

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/05/01/-
mailto:MeetingAdmin@presidentsclubdayton.org
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf
mailto:jackakernan51@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

              June 2020 Newsletter  
 

 

The Civitan Club of Dayton will have it’s Annual Quackers Event in August or September more information to 

Be Determined. Photo of this link is below 
https://cdn.fbsbx.com/v/t59.2708-
21/100796179_963057180813364_8472611835118354432_n.pdf/electronicLetter.pdf?_nc_cat=100&_nc_sid=0cab14&_nc_ohc=K_jjRl
9BuxEAX9p9F5E&_nc_ht=cdn.fbsbx.com&oh=dc97ad1ee5b30019707d0fb1fc4691b3&oe=5ED6A454&dl=1 
 

3.  

4. The Civitan Club will have a Zoom Presentation, an example of what your organization could be doing is 

below and if you would like to join us please contact Al Harmon at alharmon@allmail.net 

5. Dayton Arab American Forum has a Matching Fundraising event for the Dayton Foodbank which runs to June 

6th. Your donation could double. See attached information. 

6. Exchange Club will have a District Convention using Zoom see registration attached 

 

 

To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email Marcia Bostick at 

mbostick@dacc.org 

 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 

 

Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders   

 

To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email Marcia Bostick at 

mbostick@dacc.org 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 

 

Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders 

         

To support our PCoD members and the public, this section provides a list of area information leaders, whether they 

be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These individuals, if contacted, may make 

themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events and share important programs, projects, issues or 

topics with audiences about our community and perhaps where additional volunteer leadership can play an 

important role in the success of these programs. 

This list may change from time to time to keep it updated.  But it is a great reference guide to many areas of arts, 

social services, business, government, and education in our community. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community 

• Remember to:  

✓  Send your sponsored activities.   

✓  Subscribe for the PC newsletter.    

✓  Use the website for registering your events. 

✓  Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org 

 

 

https://cdn.fbsbx.com/v/t59.2708-21/100796179_963057180813364_8472611835118354432_n.pdf/electronicLetter.pdf?_nc_cat=100&_nc_sid=0cab14&_nc_ohc=K_jjRl9BuxEAX9p9F5E&_nc_ht=cdn.fbsbx.com&oh=dc97ad1ee5b30019707d0fb1fc4691b3&oe=5ED6A454&dl=1
https://cdn.fbsbx.com/v/t59.2708-21/100796179_963057180813364_8472611835118354432_n.pdf/electronicLetter.pdf?_nc_cat=100&_nc_sid=0cab14&_nc_ohc=K_jjRl9BuxEAX9p9F5E&_nc_ht=cdn.fbsbx.com&oh=dc97ad1ee5b30019707d0fb1fc4691b3&oe=5ED6A454&dl=1
https://cdn.fbsbx.com/v/t59.2708-21/100796179_963057180813364_8472611835118354432_n.pdf/electronicLetter.pdf?_nc_cat=100&_nc_sid=0cab14&_nc_ohc=K_jjRl9BuxEAX9p9F5E&_nc_ht=cdn.fbsbx.com&oh=dc97ad1ee5b30019707d0fb1fc4691b3&oe=5ED6A454&dl=1
mailto:alharmon@allmail.net
mailto:mbostick@dacc.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
mailto:mbostick@dacc.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
mailto:mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org
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Dear Friends of Dayton; 
 
We are raising money for the Food Bank of Dayton and your contribution will make an impact. 
 
DAAF and an anonymous donor, will each match contributions up to $1,000. We are utterly 
appreciative of our community's generosity as in just one day, we were able to reach $1,100 through 
a Facebook fundraiser we have established. With this, the food bank can now receive $3,340!  
 
However, the pandemic has left too many families and too many children hungry in our region.  Join 
us in supporting our community during these hard times and help us grow our contribution from 
$3,340 to much more. 
 
Whether you donate $5 or $500, every little bit helps!  You can make a difference right now and 
contribute at DAAF's FB Fundraiser.  If you don't have access to Facebook, you may make your 
donation at DAAF.org/#donate.  DAAF will add all amounts received outside Facebook to its $1,000 
check. 
 
Donations will be accepted through June 6. We are all in this together!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lamees Mubaslat  

President 

Dayton Arab American Forum 

Lamees@DAAF.org 

(937) 654-2650 

https://daaf.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=85eb6104ba68cc56f0a8355c5&id=de2f087554&e=3826c38a85
https://daaf.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=85eb6104ba68cc56f0a8355c5&id=74613fb899&e=3826c38a85
mailto:lamees@daaf.org
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Civitan’s Zoom Program Thursday, June 4th at 7 PM 

United States. Hard evidence supporting these accusations are hard to come by; her guilt is determined based on what 
people think about her. After a very public trial that put her in bed with a Taliban operative, she is exonerated due to lack 
of evidence. Still...the news hung her out to dry. In the hopes of fading away, she embarks on an extended trip to 
Nunavut--a mystical and remote area under the northern lights. In a prophetic turn of events, she catches the eye of 
Hollywood's hottest leading man, James Bayer. Against her better judgment, she lets down her guard as he falls under 
her spell. They are on opposite trajectories; he loves the red carpet. She wants to hide underneath it. 

  
Catch a Falling Star was published in 2015, The Path of Least Resistance in 2016. The books can be read in either order. 
If you like a cliffhanger, read Catch a Falling Star first. Chronological? Then, The Path of Least Resistance will be book #1 
for you. Either way, you will be flipping through the pages to get to book #3 Before the Fall. 
 
Book One: Catch a Falling Star. The #1 Bestseller on Amazon & Kindle. Winner of the 2016 Beverly Hills International 
Book Awards® in Cross Genre Fiction. 
 
Book Two: The Path of Least Resistance, #1 Bestseller in multiple categories. Winner of the 2017 Beverly Hills 
International Book Awards® in Cross Genre Fiction and Military Fiction. 
"The storytelling is unique... A very interesting read." -Kenneth Atchity 
 
Book Three: Before the Fall, #1 Bestseller in multiple categories. 
"...honest dialogue that flows in a natural way, creating a surge of realism in her characters...." 
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Ms. Downing lives in Phoenix, AZ. In her spare time, she answers questions online about security clearance protocol and 
other matters that she understands from working as a federal investigator. She has ghostwritten and edited several 
memoirs. Her diverse resume serves as inspiration for the complex stories within The Shooting Stars Series. During her 
forty-plus years on Earth, she's spent time as a belly dancer, a choreographer, a federal investigator, a yoga teacher, and 
a psychic medium--all of which experienced to their fullest, and none of which she regrets. 
The Civitan club of Dayton is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88094335005?pwd=cysyRHRiYTJiQ3JoMDNLS2ZDdUovQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 880 9433 5005 
Password: 017115 
One tap mobile 
+19292056099,,88094335005#,,#,017115# US (New York) 
+13126266799,,88094335005#,,#,017115# US (Chicago) 

 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F88094335005%3Fpwd%3DcysyRHRiYTJiQ3JoMDNLS2ZDdUovQT09&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw2kmCh-GOgLpALGSa7csGhs
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27th Annual OH/WV District Convention Virtual Convention via Zoom Saturday, 
June 6, 2020 9AM-Noon 

  

CONVENTION REGISTRATION  

  

Name ________________________________________   Club __________________________  

  

Email Address _________________________________________________________________  

  

Club Office Held ____________________ Member Since__________First Convention?  Y/N  

  

We will be utilizing National Exchange Club’s Zoom account that is capable of handling up to 100 members. 
We encourage all members to be on the virtual convention for all three one-hour sessions, but you will be able 
to log on to any portion. The registrations will help in the Election of Officers, and any voting to be done. We 
will be sending out sign on information in the next few weeks.  While registering will help, you will still be able 
to sign on if you have not.  

  

Please register with District Secretary John Fetters by June 3rd at JFetters1@aol.com Feel free to contact me if 
you have any questions. 
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Everyone Stay Safe and Practice Health 

There are many reasons to celebrate, to be thankful grateful and proud. Everyone is praying for a cure 
for COVID-19; I want to see the numbers decrease instead of the daily reported increase of people 
infected. Be safe practice healthy, wear your face mask and practice social distancing….I repeat…. 

I am feeling so much better, making lifestyle changes to stay healthy. Thank you, everyone for the visits, 
cards, flowers and please keep the Prayers coming…I pray for you Pray for me, Continuously! 

Enjoy your families during the holidays. 

One of the major reasons I am Proud to be an American is; when tragedy/crisis strikes, American 
citizens come together, do what they can to help, and show their support. So why are you proud, there 

are so many more reasons, yet the capacity to help my fellow man is one of the major reasons I am 
proud!

Our next meeting will be a Zoom PCoD Board Meeting July 16th  and maybe a meeting with a program 
August 19th at the Masonic Temple. 

I don't know if you all saw the obit of Clark Beck who passed away a few weeks ago.  Our sympathy is with 
his family. Clark Beck had many First’s, he was also a Citizen Legion of Honor Award Recipient. 

Happy Fourth of July everyone! 

Khadijah H. Ali 

The Exchange Club of Dayton 
(937) 409-7887
Khadijahali97@yahoo.com
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Information/Announcements  of Events from our Clubs and Commmunity 

Rescheduled 

Dates to be Announced 

The Outstanding Volunteer Breakfast Canceled for your safety 

Citizen Legion of Honor Award scheduled for October 7, 2020 Canceled 

• Presidents Club Membership Free Zoom Meeting Use for Paid Membership Only

• • Due to the pandemic and no meetings, no gatherings being held safely for the fear of infection, The 
Presidents Club of Dayton has subscribed to Zoom for the purpose of providing our organizations a way to 
conduct virtual online meetings that we can use. Your organization can schedule programs and board meetings 
using Zoom and it is free to our members if you reserve your time ahead of others and your membership is paid. 
Our subscription provides unlimited meeting time and up to 100 participants for each meeting.

• • For your organization to use Zoom, these are the appropriate steps you must take to use Zoom
(providing your dues are paid up to date):

• • Visit the Presidents Club’s Website to verify that the date you want is available.
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar 5/01/2020.

• • Add the event to the calendar and “SAVE”, this will ensure your time and day are scheduled. Do not 
forget to set your start time and end time because other organizations will need to schedule.

• • Use this email to notify that you have scheduled your event and a schedule will be set up for your organization 
on Zoom and the information to use Zoom will be sent to you with log-on and password.

• • Please email the details to MeetingAdmin@presidentsclubdayton.org and include in the details of the meeting 
and who the Leader will be with their email address, do you want a password for your participants to enter Zoom or not. 
Do you want your meeting videotaped? We will setup your organization’s Zoom meeting for you.

• • Use someone who is familiar with Zoom. It is quite easy to use with a computer, laptop, smartphone, or 
telephone. You can share this with your organization for them to learn https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-
us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video- Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460

• • Using Zoom to watch a presentation from Phoenix for the Civitan Club proves that Zoom can be a useful tool 
for your organization. Please watch https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg

Information of Events from our Clubs and Community 

1. The Bob Chiles Golf Outing has been rescheduled to July 10th. See updated registration form. Still need golfers and
sponsors. Two Two Hole in One Contests:

https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg
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b. Brian Miller, a Civitan Club Member is sponsoring a Custom Mercedes Sprinter you can win, so sign up now.  The
Bob Chiles Golf Registration Form http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf

2. Dorwood Optimist Club will have its Annual Fundraising Golf Outing at Jamaica Run Golf Course September 10th.
Details to Be Determined (TBD) Contact Jack Akerman at jackakernan51@gmail.com

3. The Exchange Club of Dayton will resume their meetings on  Thursday, August 6th, 202 0at 12 pm,, This  will be our
annual Planning for the year and business meeting, .I also want to  take this time to welcome       New President  Ted
Greenwood

4. S& C Café and Catering/Leslie Brown-Frost at the Masonic Temple, will reopen on August 4th, 2020, and The
Riverdale Optimist Club will have it’s first regular meeting there.

5. The Civitan Club of Dayton will have it’s Annual Quackers Event in August or September more information to Be
Determined.

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/phocadownload/2020_Bob_Chiles_brochure.pdf
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To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email Marcia Bostick at 
mbostick@dacc.org 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 

Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders 

        In an effort to support our PCoD members and the public, this section is dedicated to providing a list of area 
information leaders, whether they be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These individuals, if 
contacted, may make themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events and share important programs, 
projects, issues or topics with audiences about our community and perhaps where additional volunteer leadership can 
play an important role in the success of these programs 

mailto:mbostick@dacc.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
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We welcome everyone to attend the next scheduled Luncheon meeting on                                

August 19st, 2019 11:30 am Virtual Zoom link below 

 “Be the Change We want to See in the World”                                                         Gandi Quote 

Recovery, Change,  Healing,  Our Community 

Coming together is the true spirit of Communities working together to Heal and Change. This is also a 

testament of thhe Mission Statements of all our Clubs and our members.There is a “Cause”  a reason to address 

social concern in the world today and I am honore to be amongts a group of service clubs that say….”How can 

we help?. How can we be supportive? And we DO IT! Be that change we want to see in our comunities! 

I leave you with this quote:                                                         ___________________________________________ 

1. The version found written on the wall in Mother Teresa's home for children in Calcutta.  

I share the last four verses 

            If you find serenity and happiness, some may be jealous.  Be happy anyway. 

            The good you do today, will often be forgotten.  Do good anyway. 

         Give the best you have, and it will never be enough.  Give your best anyway. 

         In the final analysis, it is between you and God.  It was never between you and them 

anyway. 

Speakers 

Join the Presidents Club on August 19th at 11:30AM for a special presentation by Dr. Ronald Fletcher on 
COVID-19 and AIDS. Dr. Fletcher will share with us his research and comparison of both the COVID-19 virus 
and the AIDS virus. Everyone who has heard this presentation says it is highly informative and they were glad 
they heard it. Details to Zoom end of newsletter. 
  
Please share with all your members and friends. Anyone can attend. You do not have to be a member of a 
member club or even a member of a service club to attend. This will be a Zoom meeting, so fix your lunch and 
log into Zoom to attend. You can attend via computer or phone, whichever you prefer. 

 

Bio Dr Ron Fletcher, 
 

Medical oncologist in practice for 20 years in the Dayton area. Director of Ohio Department 
of Health.  Co-Chair Governor’s Task Force on Minority Health. 
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U.S. Senate committee testimony on Public Health. Work with CDC, NIH and WHO, board 
member of American Affiliate, AAWH. American Cancer Society State Boards (TN. and Oh.) 

Oncology Fellowship at Vanderbilt Medical Center and later the faculty. Also, faculty of 
Meharry Medical College, Ohio State University, Wright State. 
International work in healthcare and medical missionary work Belize, Guatemala, Hungary, 

Ukraine, Sudan, Congo, and Uganda. Principle signatory Health Care Aid Treaty for Ohio 
and Hungary and Sudan. 

Senior Director, Global Medical Director and Medical Scientist for Johnson and Johnson, 
Elan Pharma, Azur Pharma, Jazz Pharma. 

Currently Chief Medical Officer- Durga Pharm 
                    Director of Medical Affairs- Nutra Lab  
                    Clinical Research Scientist- Cyrcadia        

                    Early Breast Cancer Detection Tech 
                    Cancer Detection Technology 

                    Multiple scientific papers and presentations. 
                    Research on Covid-19; publication pending 

 

Khadijah Ali 
The Presidents Club of Dayton 

The Exchange Club of Dayton                                                               

937- 409-7887 

Khadijahali97@yahoo.com  

 

 
 

Information/Announcements of Events from our Clubs and Community 

Rescheduled 

Dates to be Announced 

Citizen Legion of Honor Award scheduled for October 1, 2020 Canceled 

•  Presidents Club Membership Free Zoom Meeting Use for Paid Membership Only  

• • Due to the pandemic and no meetings, no gatherings being held safely for the fear of infection, The 

Presidents Club of Dayton has subscribed to Zoom for the purpose of providing our organizations a way to 

conduct virtual online meetings that we can use. Your organization can schedule programs and board meetings 

mailto:Khadijahali97@yahoo.com
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using Zoom and it is free to our members if you reserve your time ahead of others and your membership is paid. 

Our subscription provides unlimited meeting time and up to 100 participants for each meeting.  

• • For your organization to use Zoom, these are the appropriate steps you must take to use Zoom 

(providing your dues are paid up to date):  

• • Visit the Presidents Club’s Website to verify that the date you want is available. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/05/01/-  

• • Add the event to the calendar and “SAVE”, this will ensure your time and day are scheduled. Do not 
forget to set your start time and end time because other organizations will need to schedule.  

• • Use this email to notify that you have scheduled your event and a schedule will be set up for your organization 

on Zoom and the information to use Zoom will be sent to you with log-on and password.  

• • Please email the details to MeetingAdmin@presidentsclubdayton.org and include in the details of the meeting 

and who the Leader will be with their email address, do you want a password for your participants to enter Zoom or not. 

Do you want your meeting videotaped? We will setup your organization’s Zoom meeting for you.  

• •  Use someone who is familiar with Zoom. It is quite easy to use with a computer, laptop, smartphone, or 

telephone. You can share this with your organization for them to learn https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-

us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video- Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460  

• • Using Zoom to watch a video presentation from Phoenix, Az for the Civitan Club proves that Zoom can be a 

useful tool for your organization. Please watch https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg 

 

Information of Events from our Clubs and Community 

 

1. The Bob Chiles Golf Outing was rescheduled July 10th. The weather cooperated and we had 83 golfers and it seemed 

it was a great event for everyone. Two Hole in One Contests were available to win: 

a.  Brian Miller, a Civitan Club Member is sponsoring a Custom Mercedes Sprinter you can win with a chauffeur, for a    

Saturday 

b. Civitan Club of Dayton sponsored a $500 Hole in One. Since no one won either, the Civitan Club donated $300 to 

the event. Photo Link for Golf Outing https://www.flickr.com/gp/15484248@N07/875534  

 

2. Dorwood Optimist Club canceled its Annual Fundraising Golf Outing. It was to be held at Jamaica Run Golf Course 

September 10th. 

 

3. The Exchange Club of Dayton resumed their meetings on Thursday, August 6th, 202 0at 12 pm. also want to take this 

time to welcome the new President, Ted Greenwood 
 

4.  S& C Café and Catering/Leslie Brown-Frost at the Masonic Temple, was reopened August 4th, 2020, and The 

Riverdale Optimist Club had its first regular meeting there. 
 

5. The Civitan Club of Dayton will have its Annual Quackers Event September 10, 2020.  

https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg
https://www.flickr.com/gp/15484248@N07/875534
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This is Civitan's 8th Annual Quackers Event, because we are limited to what we can do because of COVID, everything is based on Ohio's Rules, we 

have 3 options that could happen for Thursday, September 13th from 6-8 pm for the Civitan's 8th Annual Quackers Event. Regardless, Unos will 

provide pizza and appetizers for individuals.  

 
Must have Quack Pack Purchase (6) or more Ducks, purchase 2 or more Quack Packs and receive multiple Coupons for each $25 purchase. Also, 

you will receive a Jersey Mike's Sub coupon for a free sub from URS. 

 

1. UNO's Pizzeria, N. Main St Dayton with free beer or wine ticket, multiple for $50 or more if event held here. 

2. Elks Lodge - 208 Old Troy Pike, Dayton 

3. UNO's 15% Discount Coupon for Carryout for each $25 purchase. 

Please help us reach our goal, $1500 Tony in Duck sales by purchasing ducks through this link and passing it on to your friends and family and 

posting on your Social Media, by doing this you will be helping people with Disabilities and helping Civitan reach its goal. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/CivitanUnosURSducks 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/CivitanUnosURSducks
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To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email Marcia Bostick at 

mbostick@dacc.org 

 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 

 

Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders 

         

To support our PCoD members and the public, this section provides a list of area information leaders, whether they 

be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These individuals, if contacted, may make 

themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events and share important programs, projects, issues or 

topics with audiences about our community and perhaps where additional volunteer leadership can play an 

important role in the success of these programs. 

This list may change from time to time to keep it updated.  But it is a great reference guide to many areas of arts, 

social services, business, government, and education in our community. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community 

• Remember to:  

✓  Send your sponsored activities.   

✓  Subscribe for the PC newsletter.    

✓  Use the website for registering your events. 

✓  Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org 

 
 
 

Luncheon Meeting Zoom Details August 19th at 11:30 am.  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/9318006664?pwd=TUZ4M0RmRmV1SHg0MnhLbE8ya2swUT09 
Meeting ID: 931 800 6664 
Passcode: volunteer 
One tap mobile 
+19292056099,,9318006664#,,,,,,0#,,386550904# US (New York) 
+13017158592,,9318006664#,,,,,,0#,,386550904# US (Germantown) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
 
Meeting ID: 931 800 6664 
Passcode: 386550904 

mailto:mbostick@dacc.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
mailto:mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://zoom.us/j/9318006664?pwd%3DTUZ4M0RmRmV1SHg0MnhLbE8ya2swUT09&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw2eLM8gh2GSByTlgJEdEsYe


 

 

               September 2020 Newsletter  
 

We welcome everyone to attend the next scheduled Luncheon meeting on                                

“Be the Change We want to See in the World”                                                                

 Ghandi Quote 

Next Month will be a month of change, and the idea and the commitment to move forwards despite the odds My 

commitment to myself and the mission of the Presidents club of Dayton is this quote: 

 

 

Khadijah Ali 
The Presidents Club of Dayton 

The Exchange Club of Dayton                                                               

937- 409-7887 

Khadijahali97@yahoo.com 

 

Officer’s will change October 1, 2020 and we are seeking a new location and direction for 

our major events. most of all, we want to serve our community to the best of our 

ability……  

Parting quote…. Khadijah H. Ali President 

Leslie reports that the Masonic Temple and the Café are now open, clubs let her know if 

you plan to meet there… 

mailto:Khadijahali97@yahoo.com
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Please pass these newsletters on to your members because this information should be 

disseminated to support our member organizations like yours, we all do good work in this 

community and the works we do needs to be acknowledged for others to see and 

promote growth for our service member organizations. Do not hesitate to send your 

fundraising information and events to us to publish. Our Website is very professional, and 

our member organizations should verify the information accurate. 

 

 Speakers 

Information/Announcements of Events from our Clubs and Community 

Rescheduled 

Date to be Announced for September 

• Presidents Club Members can have Free Zoom Meeting Use for Paid Membership Only  

• Due to the pandemic and no meetings, no gatherings being held safely for the fear of infection, The 

Presidents Club of Dayton has subscribed to Zoom for the purpose of providing our member organizations a 

way to conduct virtual online meetings that they can use. Your organization can schedule programs and board 

meetings using Zoom and it is free to our members if you reserve time ahead of others, and your membership 

for 2020 is paid. Our subscription provides unlimited meeting for up to 100 participants for each meeting.  

• • For your organization to use Zoom, these are the appropriate steps you must take to use Zoom  

• • Visit the Calendar in the Presidents Club’s Website to verify that the date and time you want is 

available. http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/09/04/- 

• • Add the event to the calendar and “SAVE”, this will ensure your time and day are scheduled. Do not 
forget to set your start time and end time because other organizations will need to schedule.  

• • Use this email to notify that you have scheduled your event and a schedule will be set up for your organization 

on Zoom and the information to use Zoom will be sent to you with log-on and password.  

• • Please email the details to MeetingAdmin@presidentsclubdayton.org and include in the details of the meeting 

and who the Leader will be with their email address, do you want a password for your participants to enter Zoom or not. 

Do you want your meeting videotaped? We will setup your organization’s Zoom meeting for you.  

• •  Use someone who is familiar with Zoom. It is quite easy to use with a computer, laptop, smartphone, or 

telephone. You can share this with your organization for them to learn https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-

us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video- Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460  

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/09/04/-
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
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• • Using Zoom to watch a video presentation from Phoenix, Az for the Civitan Club proves that Zoom can be a 

useful tool for your organization. Please watch https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg 

 

Information of Events from our Clubs and Community 

 

 

5. The Civitan Club of Dayton will have its Annual Quackers Event September 10, 2020.  
This is Civitan's 8th Annual Quackers Event, because we are limited to what we can do because of COVID, everything is based on Ohio's Rules,  

 
 

Civitan Club of Dayton 
September 3, 2020, 07:01 PM 

Each $25 purchase will receive a BOGO coupon, (Buy one Get one Free 7" Deep Dish Pizza or 10" Thin crust 

Pizza. You can join us at Uno's Pizzeria where you can pick up your pizza's or coupons September 13th from 

6-8 pm. Only two tables reserved, one on Patio and one inside, and 10 people permitted per table. COVID 

Regulations require Masks to be worn unless eating or drinking and you must be seated. If you donate a $100, 

you receive 4 coupons and can use in the future thru December 31st.  

Please help us reach our goal, $1500 in Duck sales by purchasing ducks through this link and passing it on to your friends and family and posting on 

your Social Media, by doing this you will be helping people with Disabilities and helping Civitan reach its goal. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/CivitanUnosURSducks 

https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/CivitanUnosURSducks
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Lions Club Fundraiser’s 
Please Support them because of the work they do for Eye’s 
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To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email Tony Massoud 

tmassoud211@cs.com 

 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 

 

Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders 

         

To support our PCoD members and the public, this section provides a list of area information leaders, whether they 

be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These individuals, if contacted, may make 

themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events and share important programs, projects, issues or 

topics with audiences about our community and perhaps where additional volunteer leadership can play an 

important role in the success of these programs. 

This list may change from time to time to keep it updated.  But it is a great reference guide to many areas of arts, 

social services, business, government, and education in our community. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community 

• Remember to:  

✓  Send your sponsored activities.   

✓  Subscribe for the PC newsletter.    

✓  Use the website for registering your events. 

✓  Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org 

 
 
 

Luncheon Meeting Zoom Details August 19th at 11:30 am.  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/9318006664?pwd=TUZ4M0RmRmV1SHg0MnhLbE8ya2swUT09 
Meeting ID: 931 800 6664 
Passcode: volunteer 
One tap mobile 
+19292056099,,9318006664#,,,,,,0#,,386550904# US (New York) 
+13017158592,,9318006664#,,,,,,0#,,386550904# US (Germantown) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
 
Meeting ID: 931 800 6664 
Passcode: 386550904 

mailto:tmassoud211@cs.com
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
mailto:mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://zoom.us/j/9318006664?pwd%3DTUZ4M0RmRmV1SHg0MnhLbE8ya2swUT09&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw2eLM8gh2GSByTlgJEdEsYe
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There is no progress without a change of position” 

― Sunday Adelaja, No One Better Than You 
 

 
 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve as President of the Presidents Club of Dayton, I have enjoyed the leaderships role 

and I leave with no regrets. My dedication to serve will continue as Past President and Board Member. I happily pass the 

baton to a great guy, dedicated Board member Larry Horwath. As you know I am a woman of “Many Scarves” so my 

community involvement continues with helping/providing services for the underserved/under privileged in our 

community. Effective October 1. 2020 Larry is the new President of our club. There is still lots of work to be done and I 

know we will make Larry proud and be supportive!  

If you need me for anything feel free to contact me at any time. 

 

New Address  

The Presidents Club of Dayton 

PO Box 278 

Dayton, OH  45409 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Khadijah Ali, Past President 

 

 

.                 Come and Join the Presidents Club of Dayton! 
 

Our first luncheon meeting since February is Wednesday, October 21 beginning at 12:00 pm. and ending at 1pm. 

 

The program is “Updates on Medicare Insurance and your questions answered”.  

 

Khadijah Ali 

The Presidents Club of Dayton 

The Exchange Club of Dayton 

(937) 409-7887 

Khadijahali97@yahoo.com  

 

:  

https://www.goodreads.com/work/quotes/57028379
mailto:Khadijahali97@yahoo.com
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Message from our New Club President 

To: Members and Friends of The Presidents Club of Dayton 

We would like to thank Khadijah Ali for two years of serving as the President of the Club. Also, 

thank her for the hard work she has done during this trying time in 2020. It has not been easy 

running the club without meeting face to face. She has been ill and is doing much better and 

we hope she keeps improving. We also hope to see her at our meetings if possible. We will 

have our first in person meeting October 1, 2020 at the Masonic Center at noon with lunch 

and try to finish by 1 pm. It will be a pleasure to meet all of you! 

Please let us know if you are attending, you can RSVP using this link for Evite, 

http://evite.me/a3kaDpYKhU  

And for Zoom see information below for details. 

Thank You, 

Larry C. Horwath 

Incoming President, The Presidents Club of Dayton 

 

http://evite.me/a3kaDpYKhU
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Information of Events from our Clubs and Community 

 

Leslie reports that the Masonic Temple and the Café are now open, clubs let her know if 

you plan to meet there…Our next Presidents Club Meeting will be held at the Masonic 

Temple October 21st beginning at Noon-1pm. Lunch will be served there. You will be 

socially distanced and wear a mask unless eating or drinking. 

Our speakers will be David Wickes and Amy A. Gephart, (See Bios Attached) 

Please pass these newsletters on to your members because this information should be 

disseminated to support our member organizations like yours, we all do good work in this 

community and the works we do needs to be acknowledged for others to see and 

promote growth for our service member organizations. Do not hesitate to send your 

fundraising information and events to us to publish. Our Website is very professional, and 

our member organizations should verify the information accurate. 

 

Speaker Bios 

David Wickes, Medicare Advisor with WellCare/Allwell from the Buckeye Health Plan. 4349 Easton Way Columbus, 

Ohio 43219. (614)906-8599. David.A.Wickes@CENTENE.COM 

David is a Medicare Advisor with WellCare and Allwell from the Buckeye Health Plan. David Wickes grew up in 

Worthington Ohio.  He and his younger brother grew up working in the family owned body shop working on cars 

through high school and college.   He graduated from The Ohio State University. 

He stated in the Insurance Industry in 1997 learning about different types of programs throughout his career. He 

became passionate about helping the Senior Community in 2009 while learning about Medicare. He has been assisting 

individuals select the best Medicare option for them since that time.  

David resides in Powell Oh suburb of Columbus with his beautiful wife Kristine, daughter, Alyssa 15, son, Andrew 12, and 

Lola the Welsh Terrier 8   

David enjoys watching OSU Football, coaching Youth Sports, and playing Golf.  

 

 

 

 

mailto:David.A.Wickes@CENTENE.COM
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Amy Gephart, Medicare Sales Manager for Allwell/WellCare. 937 344-1378, 

amy.a.gephart@centene.com.  

Amy Gephart is the Kentucky/Ohio Medicare sales Manager for Allwell and WellCare. She has been assisting 

individuals with their Medicare needs for several years. Prior to obtaining her insurance license and taking the 

certification for Medicare Advantage plans, she worked as a licensed social worker in long term care where she 

assisted residents and families with their needs for insurance and other areas. Amy has an MBA from Wright 

State University and a BA in Psychology from Kent State University. Amy lives in Centerville with her husband, 

Spencer Spraley, and dog, Rizzo. Amy and Spencer have four children and four grandchildren and one more 

due in December.   Amy is also a Past President of the Presidents Club and a current member of the Miamisburg 

Lions and Riverdale Optimist Clubs.  

 

Presidents Club Members can have Free Zoom Meeting Use for Paid Membership Only 

• Due to the pandemic and no meetings, no gatherings being held safely for the fear of infection, The 

Presidents Club of Dayton has subscribed to Zoom for the purpose of providing our member organizations a 

way to conduct virtual online meetings that they can use. Your organization can schedule programs and board 

meetings using Zoom and it is free to our members if you reserve time ahead of others, and your membership 

for 2020 is paid. Our subscription provides unlimited meeting for up to 100 participants for each meeting.  

• • For your organization to use Zoom, these are the appropriate steps you must take to use Zoom  

• • Visit the Calendar in the Presidents Club’s Website to verify that the date and time you want is 

available. http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/09/04/- 

• • Add the event to the calendar and “SAVE”, this will ensure your time and day are scheduled. Do not 
forget to set your start time and end time because other organizations will need to schedule.  

• • Use this email to notify that you have scheduled your event and a schedule will be set up for your organization 

on Zoom and the information to use Zoom will be sent to you with log-on and password.  

• • Please email the details to MeetingAdmin@presidentsclubdayton.org and include in the details of the meeting 

and who the Leader will be with their email address, do you want a password for your participants to enter Zoom or not. 

Do you want your meeting videotaped? We will setup your organization’s Zoom meeting for you.  

• •  Use someone who is familiar with Zoom. It is quite easy to use with a computer, laptop, smartphone, or 

telephone. You can share this with your organization for them to learn https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-

us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video- Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460  

• • Using Zoom to watch a video presentation from Phoenix, Az for the Civitan Club proves that Zoom can be a 

useful tool for your organization. Please watch https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg 

mailto:amy.a.gephart@centene.com
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/09/04/-
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg
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2020 Bob Chiles Golf Outing summary 

We held our 40th annual Bob Chiles Golf Classic on July 10th this year at the Beavercreek Golf 

Club. We had a beautiful day with only a short rainfall to help cool things off a bit. This year we 

had a total of 84 players. Due to restrictions we did a split tee start this year which went off 

beautifully. We were able to bring in a total profit of $11,768 this year! $7,061 of that was 

donated to both the Fisher House and First Sergeant’s Association. This brings our total 

donations for Fisher House to over $148,000 and First Sergeant’s Association to over $9,000. 

Although this was an unprecedented year everyone seemed to have a great time! We are 

looking forward to next year’s outing which will again be held at Beavercreek Golf Club on May 

14, 2021.  

 
 

 

To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email 

Tony Massoud presidentsclubofdayton@gmail.com 
 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 

 

Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders 

         

To support our PCoD members and the public, this section provides a list of area information leaders, whether they 

be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These individuals, if contacted, may make 

themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events and share important programs, projects, issues or 

topics with audiences about our community and perhaps where additional volunteer leadership can play an 

important role in the success of these programs. 

This list may change from time to time to keep it updated.  But it is a great reference guide to many areas of arts, 

social services, business, government, and education in our community. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community 

• Remember to:  

✓  Send your sponsored activities.   

✓  Subscribe for the PC newsletter.    

✓  Use the website for registering your events and updating your organizations information    

and contact Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org 

 
 

mailto:presidentsclubofdayton@gmail.com
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
mailto:mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org
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Luncheon Meeting Zoom Details October 21, at 12 Noon.  
 
 https://zoom.us/j/99608408138?pwd=ZHppVjlPWlg1dnFhNVprTTBRa1Z2UT09 

 

Description: The Presidents Club of Dayton is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.  

Join Zoom Meeting https://zoom.us/j/99608408138?pwd=ZHppVjlPWlg1dnFhNVprTTBRa1Z2UT09  

Meeting ID: 996 0840 8138 Passcode: 209220 One tap mobile +13126266799,,99608408138#,,,,,,0#,,209220# 

US (Chicago) 

 

https://zoom.us/j/99608408138?pwd=ZHppVjlPWlg1dnFhNVprTTBRa1Z2UT09
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://zoom.us/j/99608408138?pwd%3DZHppVjlPWlg1dnFhNVprTTBRa1Z2UT09&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw0n4KAFjRHvBDLNuo2hV_6o
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Come and Join the Presidents Club of Dayton!

Our luncheon meeting is Wednesday, November 18th beginning at 12:00 pm. and ending at 1pm.

The program is presented by Ann Morrisey “Agape for Children”. 

If you can’t join us for lunch, then please join us to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Time: Nov 18, 2020 12:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

https://www.agapeforyouth.com

Join Zoom Meeting if you can't make the luncheon
https://zoom.us/j/9318006664

Meeting ID: 931 800 6664
One tap mobile
+19292056099,,9318006664# US (New York)
+13017158592,,9318006664# US (Washington D.C)

Dial by your location
        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York)
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington D.C)
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
Meeting ID: 931 800 6664
Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/adlkvj6Jap

Wishing Everyone a Safe and happy Thanksgiving!

Larry Horwath
The Presidents Club of Dayton

Riverdale Optimist Club

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.agapeforyouth.com%2F&h=AT3zTS3M3mGSZ2nUtSxyVmwxDCnOk-etlhpQ8XMHLmz_0OjPMM1qusyKRversIR8pabp-DwS_Hw-lObfCTzk0edZZmA1G0iyvSACu682Wqnb3jw4Lz8eQfCl2BrZ9Mj3yd3C5U3eCOgJPGfhxLSsf4XGl7HKv5pC6QBCQKXy
https://zoom.us/u/adlkvj6Jap
https://zoom.us/j/9318006664
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Speaker Bio

Ann Morrissey is a licensed Social Worker who has been working as Family Support Manager at

Agape for Youth, Inc for the last 12 years.  Ann has 39 years in the Social Service Field.  Ann 

graduated from Northern Illinois University with a degree in Family Relations. Ann has been an

Optimist Member for 30 years holding positions at the state level. Ann has also been a Past President 

of the President Club.  Ann is involved and volunteers for many community organizations. 

Ann will be speaking on the programs of Agape for Youth today.  

Information of Events from our Clubs and Community

Last month’s luncheon was very good at the Masonic Temple and the Café’s food was excellent, Lesley says clubs should 

let her know if you need to find a meeting place until your meeting place reopens, you can let her know and plan for 

your organization to meet there…Our next Presidents Club Meeting will be held at the Masonic Temple November 18 th  

beginning at Noon-1pm. Lunch will be served there. You will be socially distanced and wear a mask unless eating or 

drinking.

Please pass these newsletters on to your members because this information should be disseminated to 

support our member organizations like yours, we all do good work in this community and the works we do 

needs to be acknowledged for others to see and promote growth for our service member organizations. Do 

not hesitate to send your fundraising information and events to us to publish. Our Website is very 

professional, and our member organizations should verify the information accurate.

Two Fundraising Programs For
Miamisburg Lions Club
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Miamisburg Lions Club

2020 Wreath Sale
Wreath History: 

Each of Continental Floral Greens wreaths are hand crafted in the Pacific Northwest. Each 
wreath is harvested on CFG’s own tree farm in the shadow of Mount St. Helens. 

Information: 

Order forms are due on:
Delivery of 

Wreaths: 

November 23, 2020
On or before 

December 6, 2020

After 4:30 p.m. 
Pick Up Information: 

Wreaths will need to be 
picked up at Lion Mary’s house located at 315 South Seventh 
Street, Miamisburg, Ohio 45342. 

Contact Information: 

Chair Person Lion Mary Fritts: Telephone: (937) 760.0290;     E-mail:cmamjfritts@rocketmail.com

24’’ Mixed Wreath with a red
bow and added pine cones.

Larger wreaths are available
upon request.

You can order up to 72’’
wreath. If interested in

purchasing a larger wreath
please contact Mary Fritts for

pricing.

$35.00 per wreath.
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Miamisburg Lions Club

Wreath Order Form 2020
Name Phone Number Number

Ordere
d 

Total

Lion: ________________________ Total Ordered: ____________

Presidents Club Members can have Free Zoom Meeting Use for Paid Membership Only
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 Due to the pandemic and no meetings, no gatherings being held safely for the fear of infection, The 
Presidents Club of Dayton has subscribed to Zoom for the purpose of providing our member organizations a 
way to conduct virtual online meetings that they can use. Your organization can schedule programs and board 
meetings using Zoom and it is free to our members if you reserve time ahead of others, and your membership 
for 2020 is paid. Our subscription provides unlimited meeting for up to 100 participants for each meeting. 

 • For your organization to use Zoom, these are the appropriate steps you must take to use Zoom 

 • Visit the Calendar in the Presidents Club’s Website to verify that the date and time you want is 
available. http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/09/04/-

 • Add the event to the calendar and “SAVE”, this will ensure your time and day are scheduled. Do not 
forget to set your start time and end time because other organizations will need to schedule. 

 • Use this email to notify that you have scheduled your event and a schedule will be set up for your organization 
on Zoom and the information to use Zoom will be sent to you with log-on and password. 

 • Please email the details to MeetingAdmin@presidentsclubdayton.org and include in the details of the meeting 
and who the Leader will be with their email address, do you want a password for your participants to enter Zoom or not.
Do you want your meeting videotaped? We will setup your organization’s Zoom meeting for you. 

 •  Use someone who is familiar with Zoom. It is quite easy to use with a computer, laptop, smartphone, or 
telephone. You can share this with your organization for them to learn 
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video- Tutorials?
flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460 

 • Using Zoom to watch a video presentation from Phoenix, Az for the Civitan Club proves that Zoom can be a 
useful tool for your organization. Please watch https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg

To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email 
Tony Massoud presidentsclubofdayton@gmail.com

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library

Organization Speaker Programs -   Community Information Leaders  
        

To support our PCoD members and the public, this section provides a list of area information leaders, whether they
be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These individuals, if contacted, may make 
themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events and share important programs, projects, issues or 
topics with audiences about our community and perhaps where additional volunteer leadership can play an 
important role in the success of these programs.

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
mailto:presidentsclubofdayton@gmail.com
https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/09/04/-
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This list may change from time to time to keep it updated.  But it is a great reference guide to many areas of arts, 
social services, business, government, and education in our community. http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/
community

 Remember to: 
  Send your sponsored activities.  
  Subscribe for the PC newsletter.   
  Use the website for registering your events and updating your organizations information 
and contact Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org

mailto:mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
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Dear President Club Members and Friends, 

 

This has been a year to forget, never have I lived through a time as bad as 2020 that I can remember, the 

best economy ever for 3 months and the stock market out of sight and all of a sudden everything crashed 

on us and the world. This virus that no one can see did more harm including Millions of infections and 

over a quarter of a Million dead. It destroyed Millions of jobs and helped put Millions of the people in 

this country and the world in food lines.  

 

Destruction of cities and businesses through demonstrations because of actions by a few bad apples in the 

police force was a catalyst to launch the BLM, and we pray this is all going to be resolved soon so we can 

get on with our lives. 

 

However, with everything that has happened, miracles are happening that no one thought could happen. 

Vaccines that would take years to develop and release have taken months not years to develop and 

approve. Countries working together have discovered the technology to do all this through miracles. You 

can see on the news the warm hearts of people coming together to help one another. Your Prayers are 

welcomed to bring this year to a close and to start a much better year in 2021.   

 

Come Join the Presidents Club of Dayton for a Zoom Presentation! 

 

Our Zoom meeting is Wednesday, 16th beginning at 12:00 pm. and ending at 1pm.The Masonic Temple 

has closed because of Ohio’s regulation regarding Covid-19. 

 

The program is presented by Ms. Jan Lepore-Jentleson,  
Jan Lepore-Jentleson is the founding Executive Director of East End Community Services 

Time: December 16, 2020 12:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

https://www.east-end.org/  

Join Zoom Meeting if you can't make the luncheon 

https://zoom.us/j/9318006664 

Wishing Everyone a Safe and Blessed Holiday Season and Happy New Year! 

 

Larry Horwath 

The Presidents Club of Dayton 

Riverdale Optimist Club 
 

 

 

https://www.east-end.org/
https://zoom.us/j/9318006664
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Speaker Bio 

Jan Lepore-Jentleson is the founding Executive Director of East End Community Services, now a 23 year old non-profit 

organization located in inner East Dayton that serves children, families, and adults from all over Montgomery County 

with a special focus on the Twin Towers neighborhood. 

Before East End Community Services, Jan was the Director of Housing and Neighborhood Development for the City of 

Dayton for 13 years where she learned about the poverty suffered by families in Dayton.  Jan was employed by NCR in 

the late 70s and 80s worked as a product manager in the personal computer division and led a County Wide planning 

process during the County’s celebration of the US Bicentennial. 

Ms. Lepore-Jentleson has been happily married for 45 years to Don Jentleson.  They have three grown children and a 

beautiful 8-year-old granddaughter. 

 

Information of Events from our Clubs and Community 

Last month’s luncheon was very good at the Masonic Temple and the Café’s food was excellent, Lesley says clubs should 

let her know if you need to find a meeting place until your meeting place reopens, you can let her know and plan for 

your organization to meet there…Our next Presidents Club Meeting will be held at the Masonic Temple November 18th  

beginning at Noon-1pm. Lunch will be served there. You will be socially distanced and wear a mask unless eating or 

drinking. 

Please pass these newsletters on to your members because this information should be disseminated to 

support our member organizations like yours, we all do good work in this community and the works we do 

needs to be acknowledged for others to see and promote growth for our service member organizations. Do 

not hesitate to send your fundraising information and events to us to publish. Our Website is very 

professional, and our member organizations should verify the information accurate. 
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Wreath History:  

Each of Continental Floral Greens wreaths are hand crafted in the Pacific Northwest. Each 

wreath is harvested on CFG’s own tree farm in the 

shadow of Mount St. Helens.  

Information:  

Order forms are due on: 

   Delivery of 

Wreaths:  

November 23, 2020  

  On or before 

December 6, 2020 

       After 4:30 p.m.  

Pick Up Information:  

Wreaths will need to be picked up at Lion Mary’s house located 

at 315 South Seventh Street, Miamisburg, Ohio 45342.  

Contact Information:  

Chairperson Lion Mary Fritts: Telephone: (937) 760.0290;     E-mail: cmamjfritts@rocketmail.com 

  

24’’ Mixed Wreath with a red 

bow and added pinecones. 

Larger wreaths are available 

upon request. 

You can order up to 72’’ 

wreath. If interested in 

purchasing a larger wreath, 

please contact Mary Fritts for 

pricing. 

$35.00 per wreath. 
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Name  Phone Number  Number 

Ordered  

Total 

Lion: ________________________    Total Ordered: ____________ 
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Presidents Club Members can have Free Zoom Meeting Use for Paid Membership Only 

• Due to the pandemic and no meetings, no gatherings being held safely for the fear of infection, The 

Presidents Club of Dayton has subscribed to Zoom for the purpose of providing our member organizations a 

way to conduct virtual online meetings that they can use. Your organization can schedule programs and board 

meetings using Zoom and it is free to our members if you reserve time ahead of others, and your membership 

for 2020 is paid. Our subscription provides unlimited meeting for up to 100 participants for each meeting.  

• • For your organization to use Zoom, these are the appropriate steps you must take to use Zoom  

• • Visit the Calendar in the Presidents Club’s Website to verify that the date and time you want is 

available. http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/09/04/- 

• • Add the event to the calendar and “SAVE”, this will ensure your time and day are scheduled. Do not 
forget to set your start time and end time because other organizations will need to schedule.  

• • Use this email to notify that you have scheduled your event and a schedule will be set up for your organization 

on Zoom and the information to use Zoom will be sent to you with log-on and password.  

• • Please email the details to tmassoud211@cs.com and include in the details of the meeting who the Leader will 

be with their email address, do you want a password for your participants to enter Zoom or Waiting Room or Both. Do 

you want your meeting videotaped? We will setup your organization’s Zoom meeting for you if you need help.  

• •  Use someone who is familiar with Zoom. It is quite easy to use with a computer, laptop, smartphone, or 

telephone. You can share this with your organization for them to learn https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-

us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video- Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460  

• • Using Zoom to watch a video presentation from Phoenix, Az for the Civitan Club proves that Zoom can be a 

useful tool for your organization. Please watch https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg 

 

To receive monthly newsletters electronically, have your members email 

Tony Massoud presidentsclubofdayton@gmail.com 
 

Link to download forms: http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library 
 

Organization Speaker Programs - Community Information Leaders 

         

To support our PCoD members and the public, this section provides a list of area information leaders, whether they 

be not-for-profits; elected officials and/or specific topic experts.  These individuals, if contacted, may make 

themselves available to speak at club meetings or special events and share important programs, projects, issues or 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/calendar-of-events/month.calendar/2020/09/04/-
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-%20Tutorials?flash_digest=49b103a7faa18733bc195ebf5e0c2be49b6fc460%20
https://youtu.be/KBRPvf3IFXg
mailto:presidentsclubofdayton@gmail.com
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/forms-library
http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
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topics with audiences about our community and perhaps where additional volunteer leadership can play an 

important role in the success of these programs. 

This list may change from time to time to keep it updated.  But it is a great reference guide to many areas of arts, 

social services, business, government, and education in our community. 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community 

• Remember to:  

✓  Send your sponsored activities.   

✓  Subscribe for the PC newsletter.    

✓  Use the website for registering your events and updating your organizations information    

and contact Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org 

http://presidentsclubdayton.org/index.php/community
mailto:mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org
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